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For the fourth yearn a row, we have teamed up with the HeadStrong Foundation to help a
family in our area this holiday season. At the HEADstrong Foundation, they offerfinancial,
residential, and emotional support to families affected by cancer. The team is based in
Philadelphia and works relentlessly to provide resources for patients and their families who
are receiving specialized cancer care throughout the country.

This year, we will be helping another family who reside in the Philadelphia area. The matheris
currently dealing with cancer and has 3 little girls ages 11, 8, and 6.

Here's where your involvement becomes crucial. If you have already purchased or plan to
purchase one of the items listed, please contact Joel Crouse. This will help us ensure that
there are no duplicate gifts and make the process smoother. Once an item has been
acquired, we will notify our chapter through email and update the list on our website. Kindly
wrap\and label the qifts for each specific child.

We sincerely appreciate your support in advance, and if you have any questions, please donit
hesitate'to reach out. Thank you!

For more information: Joel Crouse

chapter@hftpphila.org
484-889-7870
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